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PE Kit 

Please ensure that your child has 

a PE kit in school every day. We 

are able to lend a spare kit but 

this is 

not ideal 

and we 

don’t 

want 

anyone 

missing 

out. 

Artefact Sale 

On Thursday evening next 

week, Year 5 will be selling 

Greek artefacts that they 

have made in 

class. Any money 

made will be 

donated to 

Pendleside 

Hospice. 

Non-uniform 

We will be having a non-

uniform day on Friday 

27th October 

Children must still wear 

sensible clothes and 

shoes in order to be 

safe and warm. 

A £1 charge will go 

towards school funds. 

 
 

Parent Consultations 

Please ensure that you are 

aware of your allocated time 

for Parent consultations. If 

you are not sure, check your 

child’s bag for a slip before 

ringing the school office. 


